UNIVERSITY OF NAIROBI SECURITY DEPARTMENT

INTERNAL MEMO

FROM: Director, Security & Safety Services DATE: November 16, 2021

TO: All members of staff/students

REF: UON/CA/SEC/1/1/VOL5/58

SECURITY ENHANCEMENT IN THE UNIVERSITY

In line with the recent heightening of security in the country by the national security organs and in recognition that the University is a soft target for criminal activities, the University is currently implementing the following measures:

- 1. All persons entering the university shall identify themselves to the security guards at the gate using the appropriate identification cards (Staff ID or Student ID or National ID) before being allowed access.
- 2. All persons and luggage shall be screened by the security guards at the university gates before entry.
- 3. All vehicles shall be screened by the security guards at the University gates before entry.

In this regard, you are advised to cooperate with the security personnel in the various campuses and continue being vigilant. Any suspicious persons, vehicles or luggage around the university premises should be reported promptly to the nearest security officer or the UoN control room on 0717035268, 0113263920 or 020-4913149.

We reiterate our commitment to provide a safe and secure environment for the University community.

DR SAMSON MURANGIRI PhD

DIRECTOR, SECURITY & SAFETY SERVICES